
  

 

April 11, 2025 
 
Dear CRES Parents and Guardians, 
 

*Spring break is upon us and we wish you all a happy holiday and 
safe travels if you are headed out of town.  We look forward to 
returning for the home stretch of the school year on April 22. 
 
*Today we celebrated “Purple Up” day, a day in which we 
recognize and celebrate Military Children.  We started out with a 
beautiful event at Cedar Drive Middle School which welcomed all 
of our military families and we then recognized all of our Military 
Children in their classrooms at CRES later in the day with 
certificates.  We are so fortunate to have these students in our 
schools and community! 

 
*Our CRES Players 
performed 3 
AMAZING shows this week.  ANNIE is a classic and our students 
put on the best version I’ve ever seen.  Congratulations to all of 
our performers and their 3 AWESOME advisors, Mrs. Auletta, Ms. 
Santarsiero, and Mrs. Hannen. 
 
*Please click here to view the form to sign up for the Spring round 
of Clubs at CRES. 
 

 5th Grade Science Expo  
Get ready for an evening of discovery and innovation at our 5th Grade Science Expo on Thursday, May 1st, 
from 6:00–7:00 PM! Our fifth grade scientists have been hard at work, and they can’t wait to showcase their 
incredible projects. All 5th grade students should arrive by 5:45 PM to prepare for the event. More 
information will be shared soon—stay tuned!  
 
*Attention 5th grade parents: Please click here for the permission form for the “family life” unit coming up in 
Health class.  We need one parent/guardian of all 5th grade parents to complete this form.  
 
*Our friends at Cedar Drive Middle School are preparing a special event to recognize the 60th Anniversary of 
providing Colts Neck students with outstanding learning experiences! They're hosting a special celebration on 
Thursday, April 24, and former students, staff and community members are warmly invited to join in the 
festivities. Let's show our support for our middle school neighbors and help them commemorate this 
milestone. Please RSVP using the link in the flyer to the right, and feel free to submit any special pictures that 
you may have of your special times as a Colt at CDMS! 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc8YHHTPqZu3mewsUvqvy4s0nm6WRuH4_phOvuKK5wQbikcGg/viewform?usp=preview
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc8YHHTPqZu3mewsUvqvy4s0nm6WRuH4_phOvuKK5wQbikcGg/viewform?usp=preview
https://forms.gle/nsyfPFxZFwSvm6x77


*Please click here for the latest CRES Scoop. 
 
 
*Please click here to review the Related Arts March Newsletter  
 
 
*It’s that time of year again! Please Click Here for the 2025 NJSLA Testing Schedule & Policy. 
 
 
Upcoming events…      
                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
April 11 - Spring break begins upon dismissal                                                                                                                 
 
April 22  - School reopens after Spring break                                       
 
May 1 - 6PM - 5th grade Science Expo           

Have a great Spring Break                                                                                                                                                  

,Jim Osmond and Merri Milano 

https://youtu.be/aXvsrVyd2NI
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11vHUTZzR5LAmKXCSLYvasX7MuxiHLHsK/view?usp=sharing
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/bOqMWMrUIsnoVPTtcz0Gkg~~/AAAAARA~/RazF8jlw6n4sjKkWPhzOIfWGMXiIzRx_wKrviCpmb5vbnXZgVM_BuHPMgyd4g3sp-V64tJXo5AK7aaM0diE1mjj_v45BBFvS1NHDEle2wedqH6KqaCQMy-XfAL1_z9l9W69RV4xtCrT2XE9FgSkPz3g0WoiJX7yNLoiYLNtzIdzHC2PEW4v4zDqqFLLV8Y8L

	   

